
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

Harvest Celebrations! 

It has been wonderful for the children to celebrate Harvest together this year. The children prepared some brilliant  

performances and presentations. Thank you to everyone who has donated food for us to take to the local food bank.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Clothes Bank 

 

We are so excited about our new clothing bank, very kindly organised by the FOSUA!  

 

Anyone can use the clothing bank and items for donation can include: wearable clothing, paired 

shoes, handbags and belts. For more information on what can / can’t be donated please visit  

rag-bag.co.uk  

 

 

 

Parent Survey 

Thank you to everyone who has already taken the time to complete our short Christian  

Distinctiveness survey, your feedback has been highly valuable. For anyone still wishing to share their 

views, please click on the link: https://forms.office.com/r/b8zbDDP0PX  

 

 

Birthday Celebrations 

 

Last year we loved being able to provide our pupils with the opportunity to celebrate their  

birthdays in school. We will continue working with the FOSUA this year to continue the celebrations! 

Birthday celebrations will take place half termly this year, during the final week of each half term. 

Please note, party food is not required for this year’s celebrations so please do not send any food 

into school. Thank you to the FOSUA for their continued support.  

 

 

Inset Day – Next Friday 

Just a reminder that next Friday is an INSET day. School finishes at normal time on Thursday.  

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School.  

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

file:///C:/Users/EmmaOlney/Downloads/rag-bag.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/b8zbDDP0PX
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Empathy and Listening’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 
week in classes.  

Tehidy 88.7% 

Kynance 97.9% 

Poldark 96% 

Zennor 97.1% 

Godrevy 99.3% 

Mousehole 86.7% 

Morvah 98.4% 

Gwithian 98.7% 

Whole School 95.3% 

Attendance—our target for 

overall  

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr 

Hoskins, Head of School. 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/FDpf6Yw79m 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/DhqygKg5ht 

 

Please note that a non-attendance fee 

will be charged if you no longer need 

the booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

Friday 22nd October 

Inset day 

w/c 25th October 

Half term 

Tuesday 9th November 

Kynance Class to Helston Museum of 

Cornish Life 

Thursday 2nd December 

Y5 and Y6 to Cindarella Pantomime 

Friday 3rd December 

Y4 Winter Sleepover 

Friday 17th December 

Break up for Christmas Holidays 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Sign up for extra 

curricular after 

school clubs are 

now active on 

the Arbor App 

Now until 

12pm 1st 

November 

Year 4 to pay for 

Winter Sleepover 

residential 

By Friday 29th 

October 

Kynance class: 

pay for Helston 

Museum trip 

By Friday 5th 

November 

Operation  

Christmas Child—

Shoe box appeal 

Drop into 

school 15th-

22nd  

November 

This year, through a campaign called  

Operation Christmas Child run by UK  

charity Samaritan’s Purse, we will be  

sending shoeboxes full of gifts to children 

in need around the world.  Further details 

about how to pack a shoebox have been 

sent home with children today and 

emailed with this newsletter.  The shoe-

boxes can be dropped into school during 

the week of the 15th—22nd November.  

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/FDpf6Yw79m
https://forms.office.com/r/DhqygKg5ht

